
March 3, 2023 

Ms. Michelle Horne 
Public Transportation Administrator  
Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development 
P.O. Box 94245 
Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9245 
Re: STIP Amendment #1 - Transit Element 

Dear Ms. Horne: 

The Federal Transit Administration has reviewed the request dated February 24, 2023 for 
changes and/or updates to the FY 2023-2026 Statewide Transportation Improvement Program 
(STIP). We approve the updates and revisions to the Transit Element of the FY 2023-2026 STIP 
with the attached and updated STIP Amendment #1 summary recap pages. 

Should you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact Michelle Bloomer, Community 
Planner, at (817) 978- 0570 or via email at Michelle.Bloomer@dot.gov. 

Sincerely, 

David E. Bartels 
Director of Planning and Program Development 

cc: Tina Athalone, LaDOTD
      Laura Phillips, FHWA

Federal Transit Administration 
Region 6 

Arkansas, Louisiana, 
New Mexico, Oklahoma, 
Texas 

819 Taylor St. Suite 14A02 
Fort Worth, TX  76102 
(817) 978-0550
(817) 978-0575 (fax)
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